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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ATTN: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Clark:

Trojan Nuclear Plant NUREG-0737
TMI Action Item III.A.1,2

Upgrade Emergency Support Facilities

By letter dated June 11, 1982, PGE stated that we expected to commence
using the Technical Support Center (TSC) by October 1,1982. Although

these plans are unchanged, that is, the TSC will be utilized during this
month's RERP drill and for emergency operations after October 1, 1982,
the following items in TSC will not be fully operational by that date:

1. The TSC computer system will not be operational by
October 1, 1982 due to delays in receiving computer
software and in construction resulting from reallocation
of manpower resources in order that other TMI-related
activities might be completed. Software delivery and
construction are both scheduled to be completed by
March 1, 1983. Debugging and training are scheduled to
take place during the first half of 1983 with the system
being completely functional by the startup of Cycle 6.
In the interim period, data transmission will be made
by voice communications between the TSC and the control
room, as described in the Trojan Radiological Emergency
Response Plan. The CCTV used in the interim TSC in the
Administration Building conference room will not be } j
relocated to the final TSC for this temporary period. gf

2. The permanent radiation monitoring equipment (including I'

the isokinetic sampling probe) for the TSC will not be
operational by October 1, 1982 due to equipment delivery
problems. This equipment is scheduled to be installed
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and completed by the startup of Cycle 6 based on the
scheduled completion of equipment deliveries. Portable
radiation monitoring equipment will be used in the
interim as described in the Trojan Radiological Emergency
Response Plan.

Although these dates are later than estimates given earlier by PGE, they
were affected by hardware and software availability. .We will continue
our efforts to make sure these items are completed in a timely manner.

Sincerely,

Bart D. Withers
-Vice President
Nuclear

c: Mr. Lynn Frank, Director
State of Oregon
Department of. Energy
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